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Title
Report to the Legislature | Electronic Recording Equipment
Summary
Under Government Code section 69958, the Judicial Council is required to report to the Legislature
semiannually on the purchase and lease of any electronic recording equipment that will be used to record
superior court proceedings. For the reporting period of January 1 through June 30, 2023, 11 courts reported a
combined total of $295,745 for the purchase of electronic recording equipment or related items. On or before
December 31, 2023, the Judicial Council’s Executive Office staff submitted the Report of Electronic Recording
Equipment Purchased or Leased by Superior Courts (January 1 through June 30, 2023) to the Legislature.
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